

of Canada

Gouvernement du Canada

High Commission Haut-commissariat du Canada

November 6, 2023

Mr Gurudev Singh Director KTC Travels India

Dear Sir,

On the behalf of the High Commission of Canada in India, we would like to extend our deepest appreciation to KTC India for their invaluable transport assistance provided to our delegation during the G20 event in New Delhi in September 2023.

We would specifically like to thank Ms. Sheena Alangh for her exceptional services.

It was an absolute pleasure to work with your organization and we look forward to the opportunity of future collaborations.

Sincerely

Annelies Kenny

Deputy Management & Consular Officer

Vew Dein

